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From: Rikki McKay <rikkimckaymalone@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 9:00 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Ordinance 2021-20

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of community feedback. I'm grateful to hear we can all agree not to shift
responsibility where it does not belong. | truly appreciate your perseverance to eliminate the most harmful pieces of this
ordinance.

Rikki



